
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Monday, June 13, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. 

for a called “advertised” budget meeting at the Courthouse Annex Building with Commissioner 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham and McCard present.  Commissioner Hall was not present.  Staff 

present were Horace Hudgins, County Manager and Latrice Wilson, County Clerk. Others 

present were Lisa Coley, E-911 Director, Sheriff Andy Hester, Lynn Davis, Extension 

Coordinator and Robby Royal, EMS Director. 

 Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Chairman Calhoun gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed the 2016-2017 fiscal year budget.  Lynn Davis, Extension 

Coordinator, asked the Commissioners to reconsider her proposed budget for FY 2016-2017. 

There being no further business for discussion, the meeting adjourned at 6:26 p.m. 

 

_________________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Chairman 

 

Attest: ___________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 

 


